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Bell Laboratories

600 Mountain Avenue

Murray Hill, New Jersey 07974
Phone (201) 582-3000

May 3, 1978

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue at 66th Street
New York, N. Y. 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Under separate cover I am sending you two historical writings
which may be of interest. One is a compilation of Bell
Laboratories' contributions to innovation in industries
outside of our own. Computers are included as one section.
The other is a review of our work in the computer field,
originally written for the Bell Laboratories Record.
 

It was a pleasure to meet you at the CBI discussion last
week. You have my best wishes for great success in your
leadership of Rockefeller University.

Yours sincerely,

WD Fanney
M. D. Fagen,
Consultant.

U.S.C.

AS above


